
Project 2. Dunbeg Gateway Features

Original Proposal – New Gateway features on approach to Dunbeg and at the 
existing junction into the area.  While this investment will have no direct impact on 
Non Domestic Rates, the perception and visibility of the Dunbeg area is seen as 
crucial to raising the profile of the internationally recognised marine science 
education, research and business park facilities.

Project total - £0.2m. 

What Has Been Done – The project will be further progressed following approval 
of the road infrastructure works for projects 1. Lorn/ Kirk Road and 3. Halfway 
House Roundabout.

Next Steps – Although communications from Transport Scotland indicate that the 
A85 Junction to Dunbeg Safety Assessments indicated no high level concerns 
(this was reiterated at the Dunbeg Community Council Q&A session at SAMS, 7 
August 2017), and hence no alterations required, the perception of the Dunbeg 
Community is the opposite.  This Gateway Features/ Traffic Calming project will 
assist the Dunbeg Community to their safety concerns of the A85 junction.


